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Employee Parking Tags will be issued upon request to any CVG Flight Attendant. If you would like to
receive the Parking Stipend, reach out to your CVG Inflgiht leadership team.

CVG employee parking is located at 2972 Loomis Rd. Hebron, KY, 41048.

The parking lot is a shared lot with Valupark. In order to access the employee entrance, utilize the Loomis
Rd. entrance. This entrance will have a sign that reads "CVG Employee Parking".

Employee Shuttle Pickup

The employee shuttle picks up on the west end of the airport near the ride-share pick-up location the
baggage claim level. There is a CVG Airport Shuttle application which allows you to track the employee
shuttle in real time.

The Company will not be responsible for paying any expenses after ninety (90) days from the date of any
transaction. 

Reminder: If a Flight Attendant transfers  bases and they have been on a parking pass stipend list in
that base, it is their responsibility to notify their new base leadership of their preference regarding obtaining
a parking pass in the new base or continuing the parking pass stipend in the new base.


